
NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION 

KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to qualified electors of 
the Kenosha Unified School District that a School Board 
election will be held on April 2, 2024, to fill four board 
positions. The three candidates receiving the highest 
vote totals will be named to a 


